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We are pleased to inform you that the JMTBA new board members have been elected at the 
general assembly meeting on May 28, 2021. 
The new board has then elected Dr. Yoshiharu Inaba, the Chairman of Fanuc Corporation, as 
the new Chairman of JMTBA to succeed Mr. Yukio Iimura who was newly appointed to Senior 
Advisor of JMTBA together with Mr. Yoshimaro Hanaki, the former chairman of JMTBA. 
 
The new board also elected Dr. Masahiko Mori (President of DMG Mori Co., Ltd.), Mr. 
Yasuyuki Yamaoka (President of Kanzaki Kokyukoki Mfg., Ltd.), Mr. Tomohisa Yamazaki 
(Chairman of Yamazaki Mazak Corporation) and Mr. Kenichi Nakamura (President of 
Nakamura-Tome Precision Industry Co., Ltd.) as Vice Chairmen, Mr. Kazuo Yuhara as 
President, and Mr. Yuji Nagahama, as the Vice President of JMTBA. 
 
We are looking forward to cooperating with you under the new regime of JMTBA.      
 


